

Hughenden Primary School

Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds

Dear Parents/Carers.

On Tuesday 14th March, we will be celebrating 'Brazil Day' in Year 6.

We will be making Brazilian sweets (allergies will be catered for), making carnival headdresses and masks and taking part in a Samba drumming workshop.

I'd like pupils to come into school dressed in their brightest, most colourful clothing.

I will be paying for as much as possible using my PTA budget but please could I ask for a £5 donation per child to cover the cost of the drumming workshop (it was £25 but I shopped around!). Please could you send your donations in to me before 14^{th} March.

Thank you,

Mrs Messenger

Headteacher: Mrs Katherine Mann

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR Tel No: 01494 562501 Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk















